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Addendum No. 1 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL NO. 24-0081 

 

UNIVERSITY PIPELINE SERVICES 

 

This Addendum and Clarification item forms a part of the RFP Documents and modifies the original 

RFP Documents issued June 13, 2024. Acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the Addendum 

Form of the Request for Proposal. Failure to do so may subject proposal to disqualification. 

 

This Addendum consists of 1 Page. 

 

CLARIFICATION: 

 

1. Question: We are a private organization that works with university partners to connect the universities 

to districts to offer teacher preparation programs to school employees who wish to become teachers. The 

university partners use our online platform to deliver the courses for their degree programs. One of our 

partners is currently working with NOLA paraprofessionals through a KIPP NOLA program, and they 

are interested in the opportunity presented in the RFP. Can we respond to the RFP on their behalf, or 

must the university be the entity listed as the proposer on the cover page and the forms? 

 

Answer:  All organizations with formally established university partnerships and that have the ability 

to recruit, prepare, and develop highly effective, culturally competent teacher candidates from diverse 

backgrounds may respond to the University Pipeline Services RFP.  
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